
 

 

Seventh Notice to Investors 

This notice relates to the November 22nd management hearing in this case.   

During the hearing, a petition was submitted to appoint a prosecutor to represent the PlexCoin 
investors. The petition is posted on the Provisional Monitor’s website.   

A second petition from the creditors/investors of Lacroix or its associated corporations is expected 
to be heard on December 19, 2019. 

Concurrently, the stakeholders should submit a schedule in the Court’s file to present the proposed 
Plan of Distribution (the “Plan”) for purposes of having it approved by the Superior Court of 
Quebec (Canada).   

Should the various stakeholders fail to agree, the Provisional Monitor will file a request with the 
Courts for instructions on how to proceed.   

Following approval of the Plan, as the case may be, the U.S. courts must also consider approval of 
the Plan and the release of funds for the investors included in the Plan. 


